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Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation system that is safe, innovative, reliable and dedicated 
to a prosperous Missouri. 
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        Improvei70@modot.mo.gov 
 
June 17th, 2024 

 

TO ALL TEAMS: 

 

SUBJECT: Request for Qualifications – Addendum No.1 

Project: Improve I-70 Program - Warrenton to Wentzville 

Job Number: JST0020/J6I3303 

 

The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) has been revised as listed below: 

Book Section Description of Revision 
RFQ 4.3, Page Limits Increased DB-110 page limits 
RFQ 6.6, Organization Conflict of 

Interest 
Added Kivindyo Engineering 
Services to list of ineligible 
firms.  

Forms DB-102 Adjusted spacing and 
formatting to increase project 
description space on the 2nd 
page. Only added text has 
been highlighted. 

All revisions for Addendum 1 are depicted with    and marked with yellow-highlighted red text. 
This information is posted on the Improve I-70: Warrenton to Wentzville Project Website. As a 
reminder, Form DB-104 – Receipt of Addenda is required to be completed as part of the Submittal 
of Qualifications. Take these revisions into account when preparing your proposal. If you have 
any questions, please feel free to call or send in an email. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kim Trainor, P.E. 
Improve I-70 East Project Director 
kimberly.trainor@modot.mo.gov  
573-231-2786 
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